
PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE DO NOT MAKE HOMEBIRTH ILLEGAL!!! 
 
  
 
I have wanted to be an independent Midwife my entire life, and now that I 
am finally achieving that dream, you are taking it away.  There is 
nothing to suggest that giving birth at home is more dangerous – on the 
contrary, women who give birth in hospital are at risk of enduring a 
number of life-changing and life-threatening interventions.  If nothing 
else, think of how much money homebirth could save the government.    
 
  
 
Please, I beg you, as a midwife and a young mother, PLEASE do not take 
this choice away from women!!!  The decision of where to give birth 
should be made by the woman – not by the government! 
 
  
 
Regards, 
 
  
 
Kylie Redway 

 


